Interim Survey for Bachelor
Students

Interim Survey College 15 May to 5 June

The interim survey offers the opportunity to give feedback on your studies at
Leuphana, e.g. on the starting of your studies, your study situation, general conditions
and challenges. The survey results are evaluated with those responsible for studies and
teaching, including in the quality circles. This gives students the opportunity to
address the need for change and to benefit from it themselves. All Bachelor students in
their 4th semester at the College were invited by email to participate in the online
survey. Every opinion counts!

Further information: www.leuphana.de/systembefragungen
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